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DATES 

December 

Friday 10th   Maple Class Cake Sale 

Monday 13th  Christmas Lunch 

   the children may wear  

   Christmas jumpers  

   alongside the rest of their 

   uniform if they wish. 

Friday 17th   break up for Christmas 

 

January 

Tuesday 4th   Inset Day – School closed 

   to all children 

Wednesday 5th Return to school 

 
 

Christmas Raffle 

Total 
 

Thank you to everyone who supported us and 

brought tickets for the raffle.  I am 

delighted to announce we raised £2,773 

 

Congratulations to all our winners! 
 

Maple Class Cake Sale 

 
 

Today Friday 10th December 
after school in the main playground 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Poppy Appeal 
Thank you very much for 

supporting the Poppy Appeal.  

Together, Trinity School 

raised: £301.96. 
 

Christmas Performances 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jasmine and Poppy – Monday 13th December 

at 2:30pm FULL and Tuesday 14th December 

at 9:30am.  Both performances are in the 

school hall. 

 

Holly and Bramble – Tuesday 14th December 

at 2pm and Tuesday 14th December at 6:30pm 

FULL.  Both performances are in the school 

hall. 

 

Pine and Gorse – Monday 13th December at 

6pm at Holy Trinity Church. 

 

Please see the email on ParentPay from Mrs 

Seager with guidelines for parents attending. 
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COVID Update 
Unfortunately, we do have a number of positive 

and suspected COVID cases at school at the 

moment.  Please continue to be extra vigilant 

for any sign of COVID and make sure you book 

a PCR test for your child if they are unwell or 

display any of the known symptoms.  Track and 

Trace should work with parents if a child tests 

positive to identify and inform close contacts, 

but we know that there is very little Track and 

Trace involvement where children are 

concerned.  As a school, we are not able to 

identify individual children, quite rightly, but 

we will let classes and year groups know when 

we have a cluster of cases.  We currently have 

more than one case confirmed in Year 4 and 

Year 2. 
 

Read to Succeed 
We have awarded our first 

Fantastic Reader certificates 

for children who have read 75 

times at home since the 

beginning of the year, which 

is brilliant.  Please keep 

reading with your child at 

home over the holidays, it 

would be amazing to be issuing lots of 

Fantastic Reader certificates when we return 

in January.  Reading at home as well as at 

school make such a difference to the progress 

the children make, and how confident they can 

be with their reading.  If you struggle to read 

with your child or you are unsure of how best 

to help, please do get in touch.  We will be only 

too happy to help. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Barney the Donkey 
Thank you to Miss Morris 

for organising the visit of 

Barney to our classrooms 

this week. What a lovely 

way to start the week! 
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